
 
 
 
3/20/20 
From: Anthony Beckman 
To: UR Research Admin Modernization Committee 

Subject: IORA Status update 3/20/20 
 
 

Dear RAMC, 
Although this month’s RAMC meeting was postponed, we wanted to reach out to you with a brief status 
update. While our team is continuing to move forward with the project as much as possible, we 
recognize many of us have other pressing priorities for the near future. We will adjust as we go and 
as necessary.  

We will post the latest project news on the IORA website to keep you informed and will be updating the 
site as new information is available. Our latest status can be found here:  

IORA Website  
 

￼ Like everyone, we’re working on transitioning our working sessions and meetings to Zoom and will 
reach out to you when we have more information. If you don’t already have a Zoom account or are not 
familiar with Zoom, here are some tips from University IT that may be helpful for you.  
 

We hope you are all well and taking care.   
 

IORA team  
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.rochester.edu_iora-2Dproject_grants_latest-2Dnews_&d=DwMGaQ&c=4sF48jRmVAe_CH-k9mXYXEGfSnM3bY53YSKuLUQRxhA&r=kpQnrelIFuLRDdCFmG_UzHIhVHUmuqgKCJTH0lBlYGA&m=LFh7Al6MNZunzONBIKq18ISGYbiiqxDDEvBSsPao5s8&s=JEL-tSu_8mK7fNRwVgqb2WRZtVdB80SWAGj1Pnlga5c&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__tech.rochester.edu_zoom-2Dtutorials_&d=DwMGaQ&c=4sF48jRmVAe_CH-k9mXYXEGfSnM3bY53YSKuLUQRxhA&r=kpQnrelIFuLRDdCFmG_UzHIhVHUmuqgKCJTH0lBlYGA&m=LFh7Al6MNZunzONBIKq18ISGYbiiqxDDEvBSsPao5s8&s=1Ap1noAVXT_EHYTKPZCmi8nPqXHGll6-auV6ucpVQk8&e=

